Alan Ehrlich
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From: McPherson, Morag <Morag.McPherson@dfo-mpo.gc.ca>

Sent: March-22-13 4:28 PM

To: Carol Luttmer; Alan Ehrlich

Cc: Michael Nahir; Adrian Paradis; Mark Palmer; Jane Amphlett; reganalyst@nsma.net;

enviromgr@nsma.net; amy.sparks@ec.gc.ca; kevin o'reilly; dkefalas@yellowknife.ca;
tslack@ykdene.com; jhumble@yellowknife.ca; vchristensen@reveiwboard.ca;
Walbourne, Rick; Olivier, Sarah A; Burke, Kelly

Subject: Giant Mine Remediation Project - Comments on Developer's IR Response

Attachments: EA0809-001_Letter_to_parties-_Comments_on_March_2013_IR_responses.pdf;
YELLOWKN-#556294-v1-
GIANT_-_RESPONSES_TO_WATER_TREATMENT_IR_-_MARCH_14_2013.pdf;
YELLOWKN-#556297-v1-
GIANT_-_WATER_DISPOSAL_REPORT_AECOM_-_IR_RESPONSE_MARCH_2013
_-_FINAL.PDF

Hi Carol and Alan,

On March 15" the Review Board indicated that Parties would have one week to review and respond to the new
information submitted by the Developer (attached letter).

In the IR response submitted to the Board by the Giant Mine team (see email below) there were 2 additional
reports (2011 Baker Creek Assessment and EEM Phase |l — Final Interpretive Report) that were dropped off at the
Review Board, but have not been put up on the registry yet.

Clarification on what information the Board received and/or information the Parties are being requested to review
related to this IR response would be helpful, as this information is being considered by the Review Board in its
decision report.

DFO has reviewed the information in the IR response included in the email below and will not be providing any
additional comments regarding our evidence on the registry. We will continue to work with the Giant Mine team
and interested parties as additional information and details are provided related to the remediation plan.

Thank you,

Morag

Morag McPherson

Fisheries and Oceans Canada B odad b
5204-50th Ave., Suite 301 '
Yellowknife, NT X1A 1E2

Tel: 867.669.4944
Fax: 867.669.4940

Email: morag.mcpherson@dfo-mpo.gc.ca



